Beanna Whitlock accepted the appointment as the Director – National Public Liaison for the Internal Revenue Service in 2003 and served until Sept 30, 2004. For her efforts in establishing relations with the Commissioner of IRS and the tax professional community, Commissioner Mark Everson presented her with the Commissioner’s Award for Excellence of Service.

